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SPRINGFIELD - Gov. Bruce Rauner issued the following statement on House 
Resolution 975, filed today to kill the progressive income tax legislation.

“I am proud to support Illinois House Republican Leader Jim Durkin, the House 
Republican Caucus and House Resolution 975. The Democrats’ progressive income tax 
is a calculated killer: it kills jobs and businesses and, ultimately, it will kill the middle 
class. It has been less than a year since Illinois families were forced to begin paying for 
the 32% income tax hike I opposed. We need to send a message that emptying our 
citizens’ pockets with new taxes is not the solution to our problems. Instead of forcing 
families to fork over more of their hard-earned money to the government through a 
progressive tax, let’s build our economy, grow jobs and put money into their pockets. 
Together, we’re saying ‘no’ to the proposed progressive income tax.”


